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October 15, 1992 

Mr. Stekl 
Remington Fire Arms 
14 Hoefler Ave. 
Ilion, NY 13357 

Mr. Stekl: 

Enclosed please find the Remington Model 700 BDL 30-06 rifle, 
S/N A6478653, we discussed today. 

This rifle seriously malfunctioned during my recent elk hunting 
trip. I had returned to our base camp and went to unload the 
rifle. When I turned off the safety it immediately fired. 

A friend of mine had a 7mm model 700 BDL that discharged under 
the same circumstances. He has since sold his Remington and 
purchased a different rifle. 

I know of only one other owner of the model 700 BDL and both of 
our rifles have demonstrated this defect. '. 
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As I mentioned, if the repairs and/or updates are going to exceed 
the $15.00 please return the rifle to me unrepaired and I will 
sell it and purchase a more reliable rifle. 

Best Regards. 

Rob Liepse 
133 East 5th Ave. 
Longmont, Colorado 80501 
(303)772-4561 Home 
(303)451-1300 Work {daytime) 

PS04019 


